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@Apleywood 

           April  2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 3 Wroxeter Trip. 
 

 
The Summer History/Geography topic for Year 3 is ‘The Romans’. In order to give the children curriculum 

based experiences delivered by experts, we will be taking them to Wroxeter Roman City. During their day, 

the children will have the opportunity to explore what was once one of the largest towns in Roman Britain, 

as well as taking part in a workshop. 

 
This is a fantastic learning experience and an ideal way to bring our learning to life and help to understand 

what life was like during Roman Britain. Our trip will be on Thursday 18th May 2023. We will be leaving at 

9:30am and will be home for the end of the school day at 3:15pm. 

 

The cost of the visit will be £7.00 Contributions are voluntary, but we must point out that without 

sufficient support such visits cannot take place. We are sure you agree that the children’s education 

benefits greatly from such visits. If you are unable to pay the voluntary contribution please contact the 

office. Please make your voluntary contribution through Sco Pay by Thursday 11th May. Childcare 

vouchers can not be used, these are to be used for wrap around care provision only. 

 

Children will need to bring a packed lunch for the day carried in a disposable carrier bag. If your child has 
free school meals, and you require a packed lunch from school for this day, please see Mrs Smith at the 
main office to book this no later than Thursday 11th May. 

Children will need to wear their school uniform. 

 If your child requires a travel pill for the return journey, please ensure this is brought into school on the 
morning of our visit in a clearly named envelope. 
 

Many thanks for your support.  

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

 

Miss Dovydaitis and Mrs Hindle 

Year 3 class teachers  

___________________________________________________________________________ 


